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CHAIRMAN’S REPORT
It has been a busy year for DSG members and I would like to thank everyone for
their commitment and involvement over the year.  In summary:

 The site competition progressed during the year with involvement from DSG
members.  This culminated in Babcock Dounreay Partnership being announced
as the preferred bidder on 23rd November with a transition period up to 2nd April
2012.  We look forward to working with BDP in the coming year.

 DSG has responded to the following consultations:
- Pelamis scoping study
- APD Aviation tax reform
- Meygen scoping study
- Credible and preferred options for DFR Breeder fuel
- ONR’s consultation on bulk quantities of waste
- Consultation on Orkney - Caithness 132 KV Transmission Connection
- ONR’s strategy consultation
- NDA’s draft business plan 2012-2015
- NDA’s Credible option paper for Dounreay Exotic fuels

 DSG was represented at the following meetings:
- NDA Site Stakeholder Group chair’s meeting
- NDA National Stakeholder Group
- CNSRP Advisory Board meetings
- Caithness Transport Forum
- Radioactive waste management workshop, Luxembourg
- Scottish Sites meetings

 DSG continued to be updated on the activities of the Vulcan and Dounreay site.
A new lifetime plan is expected in the latter part of 2012 when the new parent
body organisation takes over.

 Updates on the progress of the National Nuclear Archive were provided
throughout the year. It is hoped that a positive outcome will be announced in
March 2012.

 The DSG is undergoing an external review which will be reported at the March
meeting.  With the new site contract it was an appropriate time to regroup and
look at what the group believes its focus should be over the next 10 years.

 The Caithness and North Sutherland Community Fund was officially launched
in November 2011 and funding applications are now being received.
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